From:
To: West Midlands Interchange

Subject: TR050005

Date: 28 March 2019 20:40:22

Dear Mr Singleton,

I refer to the public meeting at The Molineux Hotel, Wolverhampton in respect of the West Midlands Interchange and would like to thank you for the unbiased way you looked into this matter.

I am against this proposal as it plans to destroy over 700 hectares of precious green belt. The amount of additional traffic fumes in the area would have a detrimental affect on the health of everyone in the locality, in particular the elderly and children.

The Government has previously stated green belt should be sacrosanct and that green belt acts as a buffer against urban sprawl. I moved to the area to get away from urban sprawl. I am not a Nimby, I just want to do as much as I can to protect our green belt, wherever it is in the country.

The warehouses are going to be vast and from what I understand the warehouses will not be linked to the rail for several years, and then not all of them.

Please don't allow our precious green belt and natural habitat to be destroyed by developers who do not know or care about the area.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Chris Smythe